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Edmonton annexation landowner meetings filling up fast

As part of the Municipal Government Board process, the City of
Edmonton is meeting with landowners in the proposed annexation
area in Leduc County. These meetings will enable up to 25
landowners at each session to focus the discussion on their
questions and concerns. 

“We are interested in feedback from all stakeholders,” said Tim
Brockelsby, Senior Planner with the City of Edmonton. “We are
looking forward to meeting with landowners in small group settings
to allow for meaningful discussions.”

Landowners are asked to RSVP for one of the meetings by calling 780-442-2294 or email
annexation@edmonton.ca. Landowners who cannot attend one of the five sessions can contact the City of
Edmonton to make arrangements for an alternative date.

 Session # Date Time Location Total Participants Availability

1  April 10  3 – 5 pm Nisku Recreation
Centre

25  available

2  April 10  6:30 – 8:30 pm Nisku Recreation
Centre

25  Full

3  April 14  6:30 – 8:30 pm Rabbit Hill
Baptist Church

25  available

4  April 23  6:30 – 8:30 pm Rabbit Hill
Baptist Church

25  available

5  April 28  6:30 – 8:30 pm Nisku Recreation
Centre

25  available

In addition to landowner meetings, the City is committed to meet with all other interested parties through such
events as public open houses this June. Open house dates and locations will be advertised and posted on
edmonton.ca/annexation when finalized.

Any other interested parties such as business owners, lease holders, renters, property owners outside of the
proposed annexation area and special interest groups who want to set-up a meeting with City representatives,
can call 780-442-2294 or email annexation@edmonton.ca with your request.

For more information, please visit:

edmonton.ca/annexation
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Tim Brockelsby
Senior Planner
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